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CLASS SUSPENSION NOTICE  
Under-graduate Departments 

B.A./B.Sc./B.Com. 

(4-Year & 3-Year) Courses 
MORNING/DAY/EVENING Section 

Semester – I (under CCF, 2022) 

 
 

  

It is hereby notified for all concerned that the off-line classes of the 

above-mentioned courses will remain suspended on 21/09/2024 

(Saturday) due to the conduction of the Career Summit September, 

2024 and the holding of the preparatory meeting of the co-ordinator and 

members of the RUSA Project Monitoring Unit (Phase-I and Phase-II) 

on the eve of the visit of the RUSA Inspection Team.  
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